
‘As many hands build a house, so many hearts make a school.’
‘Mae angen dwylo niferus i adeiladu ty , felly mae angen sawl calon i  greu Ysgol’

All Saints Church in Wales 
Primary School

Ysgol Gynradd yr Holl Saint yr Eglwys yng Nghymru

Friday 29th November 2024
PTA Presentation Assembly
A huge thank you to our PTA who have funded a £100 
to every year group, so the children can buy resources 
for their class.  The PTA presented the resources that 
the children had requested to the classes today in a very 
special assembly.  The children and staff were delighted 
with the items and can’t wait to use them. 
Congratulations to our PTA Logo winner.  Her design has 
been chosen by the PTA and school, to be the new PTA logo.
Don’t forget the PTA Christmas Fair next Friday. If you are 
able to help in any way, please contact Lauren 07487535338 
/ Jo 07717845835. Email: allsaintspspta@outlook.com 

Parent Governor
As a school we recently held a Parent Governor nomination and election process.  This 
ballot has now closed, and I am able to inform you that Mrs Lauren Hearne has been 
elected as the new Parent Governor for All Saints C/W Primary School. We would like to 
congratulate her and welcome her to the Governing body. I also feel it is important to 
recognise the outstanding work Mrs Jessica Osborn has done over the last four years as 
the Parent Governor for the school. Throughout her tenure as Parent Governor, Mrs 
Osborn’s contributions have been invaluable.  The time and effort she has invested in 
representing the interests of parents and the broader community has been significant 
and as a school we thank you again for all your hard work. 

Scooter Pods
You may have seen some new additions to the school 
playgrounds last week.  After working with the Vale of 
Glamorgan Council, we have been donated extra 
Bicycle, scooter racks and pods.  These are 
much welcomed, as I know lots of the children are 
enjoying coming to school on their bicycle or scooter each day.

The Big Fresh Catering Company 24/25 Winter Menu
Please see the last three pages of the newsletter for the Big Fresh Catering Company 
menu for the winter. A copy of this can also be found on the school website at 
https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/lunch-menus/ 

mailto:allsaintspspta@outlook.com
https://www.allsaintspsbarry.co.uk/lunch-menus/
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Manger Mouse
As I am sure you are aware, the children in Y1, Y2 & Y3 are busy rehearsing for the 
Nativity show - Manger Mouse. Manger Mouse just loves food! He leaves his stable in 
Bethlehem in search of scraps at the busy marketplace. On his return he finds that the 
stable is very busy indeed!
To book tickets for the show please click on the link below. The tickets cost £2 and the 
restrictions of 4 tickets per family has now been removed for the purchasing of extra 
tickets for the show.  
This new system will allow you to select your seats for the performance so there will be 
no need to arrive too early as your seats will be reserved!

The booking window will be open from Monday 25th Nov @ 6pm 
until Monday 9th December @ 12pm

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EDVH

Dates for the Diary

Wednesday 4th December - Red to Racism - Anti-Racism Assembly for families (2:30pm)

Thursday 5th December – Nursery AM Trip to Wiggleys Fun Farm to see Santa

Friday 6th December – Parent / carer drop-in session with Neurodevelopment Team 

Friday 6th December – PTA Christmas Fair. 

Tuesday 10th & Wednesday 11th December - Y1 - Y3 Nativity Concert (2pm)

Wednesday 11th December - Year 4 visit to St. Fagans

Thursday 12th December – Parent Forum Meeting (2:30pm)

Thursday 12th December – Nursery Christmas Concert Performance

Thursday 12th December – Christmas Jumper Day & Christmas Lunch

Monday 16th December - Reception Christmas Concert Performance

Monday 16th December - Christmas Carols @ All Saints Church (6pm)

Tuesday 17th December – Reception trip to Cardiff Castle to see Santa

Thursday 19th December – Christmas Panto in school (funded by PTA)

Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn term 2024 – Toy Day!

Monday 23rd December – Friday 3rd January 2025 – Christmas Holiday

Monday 6th January - Start of Spring Term A 2025. 

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/EDVH


 

 
CLINIGAU DAL-I-FYNY RHAGFYR 

BRECHLYN FFLIW TRWYNOL 
APWYNTIADAU YN UNIG* 

 
Dydd Llun, Rhagfyr 2il – Ysbyty’r Barri 

Heol Colcot, Y Barri, CF62 8YH - 3:30pm-5:30pm 
 

Dydd Llun, Rhagfyr 9fed – Canolfan Iechyd Tredelerch 
Ffordd Barmouth, Tredelerch, Caerdydd, CF3 3LG - 3:30pm-5:30pm 

 
Dydd Mercher, Rhagfyr 11eg – Canolfan Iechyd Butetown 

Plas Iona, Butetown, Caerdydd, CF10 5HW - 3:30pm-5:30pm 
 

Dydd Llun, Rhagfyr 16eg – Ysbyty’r Barri 
Heol Colcot, Y Barri, CF62 8YH - 3:30pm-5:30pm 

 
*I wneud apwyntiad, ffoniwch 02920 907661/664 

 

 DECEMBER CATCH-UP CLINICS 
 NASAL SPRAY FLU VACCINE 

APPOINTMENTS ONLY*  
 

Monday, 2nd December – Barry Hospital 
Colcot Road, Barry, CF62 8YH - 3:30pm-5:30pm 

 
Monday, 9th December – Rumney Health Centre 

Barmouth Road, Rumney, Cardiff CF3 3LG - 3:30pm-5:30pm 

 
Wednesday, 11th December – Butetown Health Centre 

Plas Iona, Butetown, Cardiff, CF10 5HW - 3:30pm-5:30pm 
 

Monday, 16th December – Barry Hospital 
Colcot Road, Barry, CF62 8YH - 3:30pm-5:30pm 

 

*To book an appointment, please ring 02920 907661/664 
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